From: Blankenship, Johni

To: Warner, Avery
Subject: FW: New Public Comment to Assembly Members
Date: Monday, November 14, 2022 12:44:05 PM

From: Kenai Peninsula Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai.ak.us>

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 12:38 PM

To: BoroughAssembly <Borough-Assembly@kpb.us>; Mayor's Department
<MayorDepartmental@kpb.us>

Subject: New Public Comment to Assembly Members

Your Name: Gordon and Sonja Nisler

Your Email: gs2aa(@yahoo.com

Subject: 2022-057
Message:

We would like to express our support for this resolution not only because the state should not
go into competition with existing private businesses but also because of the the negative
impact on the neighborhood ( Coal Creek Subdivision) that a state take out would have. We
are worried about extra traffic, safety, road destruction,trash accumulation, no state law
enforcement on site as well as many other issues that will destroy the current fabric of the
neighborhood. Thanks for your consideration. By the way, we live in this neighborhood.
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From: Blankenship, Johni

To: Warner, Avery
Subject: FW: New Public Comment to Assembly Members
Date: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 8:52:18 AM

Public comment

From: Kenai Peninsula Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai.ak.us>

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 9:23 PM

To: BoroughAssembly <Borough-Assembly@kpb.us>; Mayor's Department
<MayorDepartmental@kpb.us>

Subject: New Public Comment to Assembly Members

Your Name: Patrick E Murray

Your Email: mrpm(@alaska.net

Subject: Old Kasilof Landing resolution 2022.057

Message:

Please support the resolution (2022.057) and oppose the development of the Old Kasilof
Landing in our neighborhood

as it will infringe on a private drift boat retrieval business.; it supports maintaining the private
drift boat retrieval business.

The concerns are many;

1. Increased traffic, garbage, noise, etc.

2. Unpaved roads in the neighborhood will result in dust, dirt, and destruction of road surfaces.
Most don’t want paving I think.

3. I would love to launch my boat there. So would many others. We fear dipnetting issues will
creep into the site and neighborhood.

4. There will inevitably be efforts to convert it to a launch.

5. Forcing the closing of private business that has met the demand.

Thank you for considering our concerns
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From: Blankenship, Johni

To: Warner, Avery
Subject: FW: New Public Comment to Assembly Members
Date: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 1:09:49 PM

From: Kenai Peninsula Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai.ak.us>

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 12:52 PM

To: BoroughAssembly <Borough-Assembly@kpb.us>; Mayor's Department
<MayorDepartmental@kpb.us>

Subject: New Public Comment to Assembly Members

Your Name: Monte Roberts

Your Email: montesfishing(@lalska.net

Subject: Proposed resolution

Message:

Dear Assembly Members, I support the development of a public "takeout" at the Kasilof and
have been involved with the planning process with the state and have seen the compromises
that have attempted to address most of the concerns raised in the draft resolution I encourage
you to vote against this proposed resolution on those grounds and in hopes that this will not
add to further delays in the public getting a much deserved access point to reliably have access
to this Public Resource.

Thanks
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